
08/07/2020 

MR Tim Dodd 
54 Abbott RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
timdodd1306@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am writing to voice my objection to the proposed Optus mobile phone tower to be located on 
the south east corner of the Abbott Road soccer fields.

The majority of my concerns have already been raised by others (per online listing) so I will not 
repeat them here, other than to say that the area, incorporating the playing fields and lagoon 
area are an area of natural beauty, attract significant wildlife, and are widely used by the 
community. Further, the exact location of the proposed communications tower has recently 
been subject to significant rehabilitation works, to restore them and enhance this natural 
environment. The purpose was not to enable Optus to stick a mobile phone tower on top of 
existing lightpoles.

On reviewing the submissions and accompanying documentation, it suggests that Optus 
undertook community consultation. Back in 2015! I for one never received said consultation. 
Did anyone? And did anyone support this eyesore back then?

Council, please support the wishes of the community any deny this eyesore. The proposed 
location inappropriate, unwanted & uneccesary.

Thank you 

Sent: 8/07/2020 6:56:52 AM
Subject: Online Submission


